HAYWARD FIRE DEPARTMENT
RELIEF ASSOCIATION

ECHOES OF THE PAST

HAYWARD, MINNESOTA

Dear Friends:

The fall season is fast approaching and we at the fire department want to show
our appreciation for your wonderful support and generous donations. Once again,
we are hosting an open house picnic at the Fire Hall from 5:00 to 7:30 p.m. on Friday,
September 5, 2025. We will be serving pork sandwiches as part of the meal and the
whole family is invited to have supper.

Enclosed you will find two tickets for the picnic. Fill out your stub and return
with your donations - there will be door prizes and you need not be present to win.

A self-addressed envelope has been enclosed for your convenience in making
your contributions to the Hayward Fire Department. Thanks again and we hope to
see you at the picnic!

Respectfully,

Hayward Firemen

ACTIVE FIREMEN AND FIRST RESPONDER PERSONNEL:

Eric Knutson, Chief Matt Habana, Treasurer
Matt Wangen, Asst. Chief Brent Tweed, Training Officer
Matt Solomonson, Secretary Mitchell Skaar, Training Officer

Gretchen Wangen, Secretary

Troy Habana * Tom Habana
Sue Skaar - Tracy Skaar * Luke Nielsen - Cole Knutson
Syndney Rasmussen * Lane Coffman < Mark Jasperson
Carolyn Rasmussen « Josh Lair « Scott Eilertson « Keygan Lundak
Kris Pleiss * Alayna Underdahl - John Smerud
Connor Klapperick * Logan Vietze
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